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May 24, 2013 

 

CANCELLATION FOR BID 

 

REPAIR /RENOVATION WORK AT NBP P.E.C.H.S. BRANCH KARACHI 
(WEST REGION) 

The invitation of bid published at PPRA website on 15/05/2013 for the 
above work is being cancelled due to change in planning and designing of 
the work. 

 

The new date for opening tender will be announced later on. 

 

 

 

Awais Kayani 
Chief Engineer 
Logistic Support & Engineering Division 
National Bank of Pakistan  
Head Office, Karachi 


